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VIA FACSIMILE 866·51H344 

Katherine Lewis Parker 
Legal Director 

August 17, 2011 

American Civil Liberties Union of North Carolina Foundation 
Post Office Box 28004 
Raleigh, NC 27611-8004 

Re: Request regarding cell phone location records 

Dear Ms. Parker: 
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City of Asheville 
Office of the City Attorney 

P.O. Box 7148 
Asheville, NC 28802 

828-259-5610 
fax: 828-259-5475 

www,ashevill€nc.gov 

I am in receipt of your letter dated August 3, 2011 addressed to Interim Chief Wade 
Wood of the Asheville Police Department, requesting information regarding cell phone location 
records. 

The Asheville Police Department is currently searching through its files in response to 
your request for "communications with cell phone companies and providers of location-based 
services regarding cell phone location records ... " At this time, staff has not completed its 
search. We anticipate responding to your letter no later than September 1! 2011. We apologize 
for any inconvenience this may cause. 

IKW 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me. 

Sincerely, 

kJ!:t~~.~· 
Kelly Whitlock 
Assistant City Attorney 

The Ory Dr Asheville is committed to delivering an exceffent quality of service to enhon('e your quality of life. 




